
Notice of New Year Holiday

To whom it may concern:

Myway Plus Corporation
Yokohama Hanasaki Bldg., 6-145, Hanasaki-Cho,

 Nishi-Ku, Yokohama, Kanagawa 220-0022

Yang Zhongqing, Chief Executive Officer

Phone: 81-45-548-8831

Fax: 81-45-548-8832

December 2018

Please note that our office will be temporary closed for New Year holiday.
We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause, and thank you 
for your understanding and cooperation.

Closed: 29th December 2018 ~ 6th January 2019
* Re-open from 7th January 2019 (Mon.)

Sincerely yours


